
 

 

 

Bulletin Highlights 
 

 

Sixth Sunday of Easter – Year A 
21st May 2017 

                                 Confirmation 
Leaflets were distributed last weekend containing a listing of all the groups to which 

families have been assigned. Generally, there are a few changes so a second version is also 

produced. This second leaflet will be available for collection this weekend. More 

importantly, the books will be distributed after Masses in the parish meeting room near the 

church. Before the first workshops which begin from Monday 22 May, parents are asked to 

read page 3 and assist their children complete page 4. Many thanks. 

 

. 
 

 

Inter-Parish Golf Day 21st May 

The much-awaited inter-parish golf day is being hosted at The Highlands Golf Club today 

(Sunday) in the picture-postcard setting of Mittagong. Just like our own township, the tree-

lined streets of Mittagong are fast losing their leaves which have been up until now a brilliant 

variety of quint-essential autumn colours. The course is in good condition with tight fairways 

and smallish greens which are deceptively undulating. Should be another great social 

occasion with between 80-90 golfers registered as well as many other supporters. 

The following 24 golfers will be making the trip from our own parish – Steve Cardenzana, 

Dean Duffield, Andrew Bull, Paul Casey, Bill Giddons, Paul O’Brien, Henry Pisanko, Kevin Lockwood, Vince Fisher, 

Roger Gaiot, Brendan Bull, Kathleen Bull, Mark Holdsworth, Sam Messina, Fabian Menolotto, Alex Menolotto, Daniel 

Hillhouse, Matthew McFadzean, Ross Carroll, Eddie Dolan, Steve Clapson, Stephen Kennaugh Aaron Hodges and 

Father Michael. Full wrap-up next week. 

For future years, parishioners who may be interested in playing are advised that this is a team event in which people 

with only limited ability are still very welcome to participate. Its lots of fun with great fraternity. 

 
 
 

Awarenss Mass ~ 17 June ~ 5:00 PM 

Early notice that the Awareness Mass in June brings together families who have family members with special needs. 

More details in coming weeks. We’re encouraged to be supportive. 



Music Ministers Forum 
All are invited to St Thomas Aquinas in Bowral next Sunday 28 May from 2:00 

PM to 4:30 PM. The occasion will include a presentation of new & appealing 

musical resources as well as various other programmes. The Music Ministers 

Forum is also an opportunity of meeting other people from across the diocese who 

are similarly accomplished in this most important ministry. Music Forums like 

this are especially suitable four our schools. Please contact Helen Bennet on 4222 

2403 at the Chancery to register. Father Michael will be present to enjoy the 

occasion, and Tasha will be assisting with the singing. 

 


